
COLLEGE ROAD MEDIAN EXTENSION & 
RAMP SIGHT DISTANCE IMPROVEMENTS STATE of ALASKA DEPARTMENT of TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES

The Alaska Department of Transportation, in cooperation with NPC Energy Services, LLC., is working 

to reconstruct right-turn ramps to improve sight distance and install roadside hardware at multiple 

intersections. Crews will be constructing a new median on College Road from the Costco driveway to Illinois 

Street as well. In addition to constructing a new median, work will include installing roadside hardware, 

drainage and other intersection improvements. We will do our best to keep you informed of any project 

updates and appreciate your patience and cooperation during construction. This project is expected to be 

complete in October 2020.

Planned Project Details:

  • �Work is expected to start in  
June 2020.

  • �Expect RAMP CLOSURES  
and LANE CLOSURES.

  • �Crews will be working during  
the day and at night.

  • �Drivers should expect  
possible DELAYS.

AlaskaNavigator.org

AlaskaNavigator.org

AlaskaNavigator.org

AlaskaNavigator.org

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy:  
dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.TR
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If you would like to receive email updates about this and other Fairbanks/North Pole projects,  
please email fairbanksconstruction@alaskanavigator.org.

For more information, call DOT at 451-5471, NPC Energy Services, LLC.  
at 344-3435 or visit AlaskaNavigator.org.
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